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             Our Magnificent Choir 

We are thrilled to share the 

fantastic news that our school 

choir recently took centre stage 

at the Pavilion in Bournemouth 

for the annual Carol Concert! 

Performing alongside other 

talented choirs, our students 

sang their hearts out and truly 

brought the festive spirit to life. 

Their dedication and hard work in rehearsals paid off as they filled the hall 

with beautiful harmonies, making us all incredibly proud. A special mention to 

Olivia and Joya who read wonderfully and a huge thank you to Miss Guest 

who has led our choir. Without this dedication these opportunities would not 

be possible. 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

The Ridiculous Rhyme Show 

Today, we were delighted to welcome 

CBBC’s Rhyme Time team to our school 

for an unforgettable day of creativity and 

fun! 

 

The entire school had the chance to 

explore the magic of poetry through 

interactive workshops, lively performances, and plenty of opportunities to 

have fun with words. From silly limericks to heartfelt verses, our students 

embraced the challenge and discovered just how powerful words can be. We 

can’t wait to see how our budding wordsmiths continue to develop their skills. 

 
 

Superstars of the Week 

 

 

FOMPPS 

Please support our incredible parent volunteers 

who help raise money for our children. 

If you want to get involved please email: 

FOMPPS@malmesburypark.bournemouth.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


